## Elisa Hodge

From: ehodge@kaukauna.gov

**Subject:** FW: Thank you for the interview

From: Cash Vosters <cashv24@gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:38 PM To: Elisa Hodge <ehodge@kaukauna.gov> Subject: Thank you for the interview

Hello Elisa,

Would you forward the message below to Chief Carrel and the members of the Police and Fire Commission? I would greatly appreciate it.

Thank you very much for your help.

Best regards,

Cash Vosters

Dear Chief Carrel and Members of the Police and Fire Commission,

I want to extend my sincere thanks for the opportunity to interview with the City of Kaukauna Police and Fire Commission. It was a privilege to meet with you and learn more about the department, the community, and the high standards you uphold.

I appreciated the thoughtful questions and the welcoming atmosphere throughout the interview process. Our conversation only strengthened my interest in becoming a part of your dedicated team. I am especially inspired by the City of Kaukauna's commitment to public safety and community service, and I would be honored to contribute to that mission.

Thank you again, Chief Carrel and Commission Members, for your time, consideration, and the opportunity to present myself as a candidate. Please feel free to reach out if you need any further information from me.

Sincerely,

Cash Vosters